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MCLS Club Officers:  

  President:  Will Davis     willddavis@msn.com  
  Vice President: Watt Moore      medplans@truvista.net 
  Sec./Treasurer: Don Jenkins  d.l.jenkins33@gmail.com 
  Safety Officer: David Smith   smitty8126@yahoo.com 
            Information: Howard Shenton  panzer4hs2001@yahoo.com 
  Newsletter:   Rusty Knowlton   RknRusty@sc.rr.com 
   

MCLS is also in association with:  
Mecklenburg County Parks & Recreation Dept. through the 

Waymer Aeromodelers Chapter of Academy of Model Aeronautics (WACAMA) 
MCLS Representatives to WACAMA are Max Flowe and David Smith  

 

The Next Meeting is Saturday, November 18  
at David B. Waymer field,  

15401 Holbrooks Road, Huntersville, NC28078  

 
Flying in the Morning, Lunch at 11:30, Meeting at 2:00,  

More Flying after the meeting.  

Official Newsletter of 
Metrolina Control Line Society (MCLS) 

We Fly Control Line!  
And  Have been Doing It Since  

September, 1981  
AMA Chartered Club #1811  

 

November 2017 Issue  

 

Pitts Special Archives,  
This Monthôs and all Back Issues are Here: 

 

https://www.dropbox.com/Pitts Archives  
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